
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

20. SHEFFIELD CRESCENT – BUS TERMINUS 
 
 Owing to an increase in the frequency of the bus service using the bus stop at No. 35 Sheffield 

Crescent as a terminus point and the need to increase the length of the existing stop to support the 
network changes, the Board resolved: 

 
 1. That the removal of the bus stop in front of No. 35 Sheffield Crescent be approved. 
 
 2. That a bus stop be installed on the west side of Sheffield Crescent commencing at a point 

15 metres from its western intersection with Wairakei Road and extending in a southerly 
direction for a distance of 42 metres (35 Sheffield Crescent). 

 
 


